
 
 
 
 

New Year 6 Parents 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Thank you to the parents who attended the meetings last Thursday 
evening. We have put the information slides onto the school website. 
At the meeting, we discussed when we could hold HWK Club and 
Choir so that children could attend both. Having spoken with Mrs 
Binmore and Miss Urry, we have decided on the following: 
 
Mondays 3.15pm-4pm, beginning Monday 17th September  
Year 5 HWK Club 
Year 6 HWK Club  
 
Wednesdays 3.15-4pm, beginning Wednesday 19th September 
Choir 
 
Thursdays (Autumn Term) and Tuesdays (Spring Term), 
beginning Thursday 20th September 
Year 6 Maths Club – focus on ‘Arithmetic’ skills in the Autumn and 
‘Reasoning’ questions in the Spring. 
 
We hope this meets with your approval. Have a lovely summer break 
and looking forward to working with you in September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Julie Fallon       Mr Chris Priddle 
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